

First Holy Communion V4 & V5

If you would like your child to celebrate their First Holy Communion in Sts Peter & Paul Church watch out for the letter from Father Kinlen, coming out tonight.

SS Peter α Paul Catholic Primary School 0191 4552862 - 10^{th} July 2023

GOOD BYE AND GOOD LUCK

We send our best wishes to Miss. Hudson, who is leaving us at the end of term to take up a Deputy Head Teacher post. We would like to thank her for everything she has done and her every success in the future.

In addition, Mrs Girling is leaving us in July as Miss Todd returns from her maternity leave. We would like to thank Mrs. Girling for working with us and we wish you all the best for the future.

Recent Fundraising

Thank you to everyone who supported school on the recent Together Forever and School Funday fundraising effort. We raised the massive amount of:

Together Forever - £728.90 School Fun Day - £1,793.23

New Classes

On Friday, we are going to have a transition day where children will have time in their new classroom and meet their new teacher.

Nursery: Miss. Todd and Miss. Graham

Rec: Miss. Rutherford and Mrs. McKenzie

Y1: Miss. McStea and Mrs Francis

Y2: Mrs. Parker and Mrs. Moss

Y3: Mr. Gregg and Mrs. Coyne

Y4: Mrs. Hawkins and Mrs. Robertson

Y5: Miss. Purvis and Mrs. Tate

Y6: Mrs. Coyne and Mrs Knowles/Kane